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The EV Jumping committee met on July 11th, 2023, and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

Jumping State Titles  
 

JVC is in the process of reviewing applications for the Jumping State 
Titles. Successful applicants will be notified shortly. 
 

 
Equestrian Victoria 
Annual Awards  

The Equestrian Victoria Annual Awards will be held on July 15th, 2023, 
in celebration of Equestrian Victoria’s community. With performance 
and non-performance categories, all member-voted nominations will 
close on June 18th, 2023.  
 

 
Young Ambassadors 
Program 
 

A relaunch of the Young Ambassadors Program is on the horizon, with 
official announcements expected in the upcoming months (November-
December). This initiative aims to empower and engage young 
leaders, fostering a new generation of ambassadors of equestrian. 
 

 


